
The 54 year old grand piano at Moniteau Jr./Sr.
High School is undergoing some significant repairs
in order to make it usable again. 
This project will  enable the music department to
host large events and hold unique musical
assemblies. 
Blackwood Arts has graciously agreed to match
any donations received, up to $3,000 to assist in
completing this project. 
Anyone willing to donate money to the repair of
the grand piano can make a check payable to
Moniteau School District with “Piano Repair”
written in the subject line.  
Donations can be delivered to the high school
office or the administration office.  
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